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Bloomfield Group Foundation 
 
 
 
 
The Bloomfield Group Foundation (‘The Foundation’) is an initiative of the 
families associated with The Bloomfield Group. The Foundation was 
established in 2006 with the mission ‘To support and benefit the people in 
our region’. 
 
The Foundation supports initiatives that benefit the community in areas such 
as health, education, the arts, sport and community based projects throughout 
the Hunter Valley region. 
 
Foundation Policy: 
 
The guiding principles for selection of beneficiaries for the Foundation focus 
on support for: 
 
 Local regional community services, particularly: 

o Youth who have not left school and who would otherwise not have 
access to additional support 

o More vulnerable community members 
o Those less able to financially support themselves 
 

 Medical and health related research, projects and support programs. 
 
 Programs aimed at underpinning community health or welfare (including 

junior sport). 
 
 
The Foundation will consider all requests for donations from eligible entities 
that have the required DGR Status (Deductible Gift Recipient) as defined by 
the Australian Taxation Office: https://abr.business.gov.au/Tools/DgrListing 
 
Enquiries should be directed in the first instance to the Chairman of the 
Advisory Committee, Mr. John Richards at foundation@bloomcoll.com.au 
 
 
Sponsorship Program: 
 
Entities or groups that do not have Deductible Gift Recipient status may be 
considered under The Bloomfield Group “Sponsorship Program” and enquiries 
should be directed in the first instance to the Chairman of the Board, Mr. John 
Richards at foundation@bloomcoll.com.au  
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